
 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
                          _____________________________________ 

 
Rev. Michael T. Ingram, Lead Pastor 

Rev.  Darren Hood, Interim Minister of Music 
Rhonda Ledbetter, Director of Sr. Adults 

GRATITUDE SERMON SERIES 
A Pastor’s Grateful Heart 

Ephesians 1:15-19 
 

“I do not cease to give thanks for you, remembering you 
in my prayers” 

 
 For this reason. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 I pray for you often. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 God will allow us to know more about His 
       Greatness and power. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Piedmont First Baptist Church 
105 North Main St. 
Piedmont, AL 36272 

Phone Number 256-447-9496  
Fax  256-447-7322 

Deacons on call : 24hrs. A Day 
Randy Harper  256-283-7966 
Dustin Steed 256-282-4733 

Oct. 28, 2018 

 
Call To Worship “Amazing Grace, My Chains Are Gone”
     
 
Welcome     Michael Ingram 
 
Staff Appreciation    Whitney Grimes 
                 
       
 
Worship “How Deep The Father’s Love For Us” 
 
 
 
Offertory Prayer    Darren Hood  
   Special Music 
 
 
Message                       Michael Ingram 
                        A Pastor’s Grateful Heart 
       Ephesians 1:15-19 
                                 
         
 
Invitation                   “Lord I Need You” 
 
 
Decisions     Michael Ingram
     
 
Announcements 
 
 
Closing Prayer    Terry Gallagher



Birthdays 

Sunday, Oct. 28th 

   STAFF APPRECIATION SUNDAY 

 150th Anniv., 4:00 p.m. in Rose Room 

 Children’s Choir 4:30 p.m.-5:30 p.m. 

 Evening Service 5:30 p.m. 

Monday, Oct. 29th 

 Go and Grow 6:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, Oct. 30th 

 Sr. Adult Choir 9:30 a.m. 

Wednesday, Oct. 31st 

  Trunk or Treat Back Parking Lot 

   Youth, 3rd floor 6:00 p.m. 

 Choir 

Thursday,  

 Christmas Choir Rehearsal @ 6:30 p.m. 

Friday, Nov. 2nd 

 Missions BBQ– See sign up sheet 

Saturday, Nov. 3rd 

 Auction Baskets at FUMC 9:00-2:00 

Sunday, Nov. 4th 

 Time goes back 1 hour. 

Oct. 28th-Nov. 4th 

  Babies:              Anna Chambless, Lori Deerman 
 Toddlers 1: Johnny & Lori Bain 
 2’s & 3’s: Sam & Mack Allen 
 4 yr. old:   Dana & Dustin Mobley 

 5 yr. old:          Ashley & Ben Singleton 

 Security:         Danny Pointer & John Haney 

 Children’s Church: Tyler & Whitney Grimes 

 Babies:         Chuck & Kelly Lockridge 

 Toddlers 1: Alison & Sheldon Estes 

 2’s & 3’s:       Patty Clemons & Sandy Phillips 

 4 yr. old: Amy & Addison Benefield 

5 yr. old:         Missie & Haley Bostick 

 Security:            Sparks Harper  & David Martin 

 Children’s Church: Steve & Rachel Smith 

Oct. 29th 
Craig Parris 

Andrew Coble 
Justin Houck 

Oct. 30th 
Chuck Lockridge 

Oct. 31st 
Pam McCord 

Nov. 1st 
Rebecca Parmer 
Cale Donaldson 
Samantha Smith 

Nov. 4th 
Ann Wilkes 

Jimmy Donaldson 
Katie Pentecost 

 
 

SUNDAY,  Oct. 28th 

SUNDAY, Nov. 4th 

We will have Trunk or 
Treat on Wed., Oct. 31st 

from 6:00 to 7:00 p.m. 
Park your vehicle in the 

back parking lot with 
your treats in the trunk 
or back of your truck. 
You can decorate the 
back of your vehicle. 
Last year was a great 

outreach effort and a lot 
of fun seeing all the 

young people. 

DON’T FORGET 
TO TURN YOUR 
CLOCKS BACK 
ON SATURDAY 
NIGHT. 

Please help us raise money for the 
Christian Women
Piedmont. We are asking anyone 
who bakes to sign up and bake 2 
cakes (pies) during Nov. and Dec. 
We will have a sign up sheet on 
WMU table in Entrance Hall 
today. We need your NAME, 
PHONE # & TYPE OF CAKE. 
On Sunday Nov. 4th this list will 
be posted at WMU table. People 
will drop by and write down 
phone numbers of people baking 
the cakes they want. People 
ordering the cakes will call YOU 
to set up a date during Nov. or 
Dec. to pick up their cake. The 
price of cakes will be $20
Please collect the money and turn 
it in to Pam Jones, Nicole 
Mouchka or turn in to Church 
Office. Thank You!!!

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

A special Thank You to all the 
men who worked in my yard 
Friday and Saturday. I can’t 
tell you how much your  
kindness meant to me. It’s so 
encouraging knowing men 
from your Church  Family 
are so willing to see after the 
needs of those who are  
unable to do these things at 
home. May God bless your  
Ministry at First Baptist 
Church.   
              Love, Sarah Purdy 

Treat on Wed., Oct. 31st 

Park your vehicle in the 

your treats in the trunk 

outreach effort and a lot 

The Senior Choir needs  
volunteers to be a part of 
the Bell Choir for their 
Christmas program. If you 
can help by ringing chimes 
for their program on  
December 9th, please meet 
in the Choir Room for a 
brief meeting after Church 
this morning. There will  
only be four (4) or five (5) 
rehearsals. 
 Thank you! 

CAKES FOR THE HOLIDAYS 
Please help us raise money for the  
Christian Women’s Job Corp of  
Piedmont. We are asking anyone 
who bakes to sign up and bake 2 
cakes (pies) during Nov. and Dec. 
We will have a sign up sheet on 
WMU table in Entrance Hall  
today. We need your NAME, 
PHONE # & TYPE OF CAKE. 
On Sunday Nov. 4th this list will 
be posted at WMU table. People 
will drop by and write down 
phone numbers of people baking 
the cakes they want. People  
ordering the cakes will call YOU 
to set up a date during Nov. or 
Dec. to pick up their cake. The 
price of cakes will be $20-$25 
Please collect the money and turn 
it in to Pam Jones, Nicole  
Mouchka or turn in to Church 
Office. Thank You!!! 

The Piedmont Benevolence needs 
your extra plastic grocery bags. We 
use them for our clients canned 
goods at Distribution and for the 
items they get in the clothing 
Department. If you have extra turn 
them in to Sandy.  Thank you! 

Baptist Women’s World Day Of 
Prayer 

 
We would like to invite all women, 
young or older to the Baptist  
Women’s World Day of Prayer on 
Tues. Nov. 6th @ 6:30 p.m. in the  
Fellowship Hall. Desserts will be 
served. Hope to see you there! 
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